
 

 

 

 

 

 

Comments Received Via Email 

 



Westchase District Projects 

Mr. Alan C. Clark MPO Director Houston-Galveston Area Council P.O. Box 22777 Houston, TX 77227-

27777 Dear Mr. Clark, I am thrilled to support Westchase District in their pursuit of transportation 

funding through the 2015-2018 Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects. I support all 

efforts to improve, expand, and otherwise enhance transportation facilities in the District. The 

Westheimer Road Pedestrian-Transit Improvements, Center Point Hike & Bike Trail, and the Walnut 

Bend Roadway Reconstruction projects will all be fantastic additions to our transportation network. As 

the area grows with recent new office development along the Sam Houston Toll road, HCC expansion 

and more. Making the area friendlier to pedestrian, bicycle and car traffic will help Houston become more 

walkable and this will bring in even more development to the HGAC area as we try to compete with other 

cities that have been friendlier to non-auto traffic for decades. Houston is playing "catch-up" and projects 

like these will help Houston maintain its growth. 

Eric Collins; Ayeman Nasser; Ajay Patel; Jayson Mitchell; Ben Mehralizadeh; Virginia Smith; 

Jeannie Bollinger; Noreen Shaw; John Wagner; Susan Rozman; Zachary Hodges; Harry 

Greenblatt; Sherri Abbott; Lara K. Burhenn; Javed Razak; Carla Orozco; John Langworthy; 

Jeanne Perdue; David Gilkeson; Liubov Windham; Judith Finnell; Charles Masino; Russ Gray; 

David and Charlotte Oldham; David Valigura; Lynne Revis; Kathy Valigura; Tommy Jamail; 

Katie Grothaus; Sam Mashni; Marie O'Donnell; Jim; Russ; Deb Jones; Patricia Barrett; Monica 

Garcia; Thomas De Arcos; Gabriel Palomino; John Petrosky; Win Haggard, Jr. 

 

As transportation coordinator of The Energy Corridor District, I support Westchase Management District 

in their pursuit of transportation funding for the Westheimer Road Pedestrian-Transit Improvement 

(Project #300498) through the 2015-2018 Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects. This 

project will provide valuable pedestrian, bicycle and transit connections and amenities, thus enhancing 

quality of life in west Houston. 
Kelly Rector 

 

I am thrilled to support Westchase District in their pursuit of transportation funding through the 2015-

2018 Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects. Burnett Specialists is supportive of all 

efforts to improve, expand, and otherwise enhance transportation facilities in the District. The 

Westheimer Road Pedestrian-Transit Improvements, Center Point Hike & Bike Trail, and the Walnut 

Bend Roadway Reconstruction projects will all be fantastic additions to our transportation network. 

Sue Burnett; Dominique Salet  
 

The Uptown Houston District supports the Westchase District's pursuit of transportation funding through 

the 2015 - 2016 Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects. The Westheimer Road 

Pedestrian-Transit Improvements, the Center Point Hike and Bike Trail and the Walnut Bend Roadway 

Reconstruction projects are worthy of your funding. 

John Breeding 

 

I fully support Westchase District in their pursuit of transportation funding through the 2015-2018 

Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects. These efforts to improve, expand, and otherwise 

enhance transportation facilities in the District will create a more vibrant community that encourages 

business. The Westheimer Road Pedestrian Transit Improvements, Center Point Hike & Bike Trail, and 

the Walnut Bend Roadway Reconstruction projects will all be fantastic additions to our transportation 

network. 

Roland White; Samaria Chicas; Kristin Naumko; Emily Burke; Amy Proctor; Tina Roberts; Siok 

Hong Chen-Sabot 

 



As a resident and avid traveler in and around the Westchase District, I wholeheartedly support the 

following programs in my neighborhood: 1. Westheimer Road Streetscape Improvements 2. Walnut Bend 

Lane Reconstruction 3. CenterPoint Hike & Bike Trail These projects will help transform the 

neighborhood. I also hope it will be a starting point for further improvements by business owners, 

especially since we have a few new apartment and office buildings nearby, i.e. Phillips66. 

Jessica Michan 
 

I own a commercial property on Westheimer Road just west of the Beltway 8 (corner of Blue Willow). 

My taxes on this property have skyrocketed in recent years. In the meantime, the sidewalk in front of my 

property is all broken and we lack street lights on Westheimer in my block and adjacent blocks which 

affects access at night time. I support funding for any improvements, especially lighting and sidewalk 

repairs for this section of Westheimer Rd.  

Soli Forouzan 

 

Westheimer road is in need of being updated with roadscape as has only been one strip center next to 

another with no cohesive appearance. It does not invite one in to shop or browse as I avoid it as so drab. 

Walnut Bend is a lovely street but has many pot holes and little on it to provide people in apartments 

to walk or ride on it.  
Mario Vasquez; Noreen Smith; Jill Benge; 

 

We need street arrows painted at Walnut Bend and Westheimer. (North and South sides of Westheimer). 

When going North towards Westhiemer, drivers don't know if they're supposed to be in the right or left 

lane to turn left (West) on Westhiemer. There is always a hestitant "dance" between drivers to see where 

the others are going. It's dangerous. Now that so much construction is happening in our area, Blue Willow 

has a TON of traffic. They speed through the neighborhood. The problem does not just occur from cars, 

but from HUGE delivery trucks, construction vehicles, etc. I have never understood why Walnut Bend 

Lane has speed bumps and Blue Willow does not. WE ARE THE STREET THAT EVERYONE USES 

TO CUT THROUGH TO THE WESTCHASE DISTRICT! Please, please budget for us to get those 

rubberized speed bumps installed at Blue Willow! (You do know that when the city topcoated our streets 

they didn't touch the existing speed bumps in the area. No asphalt/no paint. They were left as they were 

found). I think the city wasted some valuable money doing these streets. They looked just fine when the 

old, cracked asphalt was removed. In fact, the drains worked better. Out neighborhood is prone to 

flooding, and it gained us at least 2" of rain without the asphalt. Oh well - water under the bridge (or in 

my gargage) at this point. Walnut Bend/Westheimer = Street arrows Blue Willow Lande = rubberized 

speed bumps. 

Dee Ann Treanor  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters & Other Correspondence 

 

 

 

 

 

 

































 

 

 

 

 

 

Comments Received After the Public 

Comment Period Deadline 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Westchase District Projects 

 

Dear Mr. Clark: I am thrilled to support Westchase District in their pursuit of transportation funding 

through the 2015-2018 Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects. DVCH Investments LLC 

is supportive of all efforts to improve, expand, and otherwise enhance transportation facilities in the 

District. The Westheimer Road Pedestrian-Transit Improvements, Center Point Hike & Bike Trail, and 

the Walnut Bend Roadway Reconstruction projects will all be fantastic additions to our transportation 

network.  

Chuck Hill 
 




